
 
 

October 24, 2017 
 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 
The District has received the following donations: 
 

1. Kiwanis Club of Kenosha donated $1,000 to the Bradford High School Key Club. 
 

2. Horizon Retail Construction, Inc. donated $500 to the Bradford High School Wrestling 
Club. 
 

3. Leo Cucunato donated $150 to the Bradford High School Girls Golf Program in 
memory of Leo Cucunato.  
 

4. Trademark Insurance Voluntary Benefits Division donated school supplies to Wilson 
Elementary School. The estimated value of this donation is unknown. 

 
 
Administrative Recommendation 
 
Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed 
gift(s), grant(s) or bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of 
appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and 
to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 65.90(5)(a). 
 
 
Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
Superintendent of Schools 


